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5th November 2020 

 

To the Parents/Carers of current Year 2 Pupils 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am aware that you are currently in the process of choosing a Junior School for 

your child to attend in September 2020.   
 

In light of the current COVID-19 situation, I am afraid that we are unable to have 

groups of visitors to our school and so we have created a virtual tour and power 

point for you instead. 
 

Please go to our school website at https://www.maidenbowerjunior.co.uk/ 
 

There you will also find additional information regarding our school and by 

following the parent tab ‘Y2 parent’s transition information’ you will be able to 

view the power point and click on the link below for the tour :- 
 

https://youtu.be/dXM6f601XRU  
 

This information should help you to get a feel of the school we are extremely 

proud of, where our children love to learn and where every single member of staff 

helps to create, on a daily basis, the right supportive environment for happy and 

independent learning.  
 

Whilst we think we have provided you with all the information you need to make 

an informed decision about which school your Year 2 child will attend in 

September 2021, you may wish to talk to myself or one of our School Leadership 

Team about our school. If so, please see the contact details below; 
 

Elaine Jenkins – Head teacher 

Kerry Negus – Deputy Head teacher supporting Year 3 and Year 4 

Simon Pike - Deputy Head teacher supporting Year 5 and Year 6 

Stephen Turnbull – Special Educational Needs coordinator 

Chris Buckley – Learning Lead for ‘The Launchpad’ – provision for children with a 

diagnosis of autism. 
 

Contact phone number: 01293 883758 

Email address: office@maidenbowerjunior.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

We look forward to meeting you all in the future when circumstances allow. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

              Mrs Elaine Jenkins 

Headteacher 

mailto:office@maidenbower-middle.w-sussex.sch.uk
https://www.maidenbowerjunior.co.uk/
https://youtu.be/dXM6f601XRU
mailto:office@maidenbowerjunior.w-sussex.sch.uk

